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Last night, I spoke about the Board of Ethics and the restrictions placed on City contractors to about 125 members and associated companies of HACIA (the Hispanic American Construction Industry Association),  at the invitation of HACIA’s Executive Director. The event was held at the East Bank Club.  I was offered and accepted a buffet dinner, but received no honorarium or anything else of value.

Steve Berlin
Executive Director, Board of Ethics
